FW: TOD sites - Cumberland Council

From: Hanna Shalbaf hanna Shalbaf hanna Shalba

Date: Wed, 21 Feb 2024 05:36:14 +0000

Attachments FW: TOD sites - Cumberland Council (34.82 kB); FW: TOD sites - Cumberland

: Council (141.31 kB)

From: Hanna Shalbaf < Hanna. Shalbaf@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 9 January 2024 12:31 PM

To: Caitlin Roodenrys < Caitlin.Roodenrys@minister.nsw.gov.au>; Monica Gibson

<Monica.Gibson@dpie.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Re: TOD sites - Cumberland Council

Hi Caitlin,

Happy new year.

Thanks for sending. Consultation with councils is recommencing. I'll provide you with an update following our meeting with Cumberland Council.

Thanks, Hanna

From: Caitlin Roodenrys < Caitlin.Roodenrys@minister.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 12:16 pm

To: Monica Gibson < Monica. Gibson @dpie.nsw.gov.au >; Hanna Shalbaf

< Hanna.Shalbaf@planning.nsw.gov.au > Subject: TOD sites - Cumberland Council

OFFICIAL

Hi both,

Hope you had a good Christmas, New Year & a nice break.

Just wanted to make sure that you saw this letter we received from Cumberland Council in relation to the stations identified in their LGA for the tier two TOD program.

I presume that ongoing consultation with Councils is beginning again shortly for the new year, but given concerns from this area I wanted to flag the letter and will leave with you to work out a hopefully amenable resolution with Cumberland Council.

Thanks,

Caitlin

Caitlin Roodenrys

Senior Advisor Office of the Hon Paul Scully MP Minister for Planning and Public Spaces

M 0401 654 818 E Caitlin.Roodenrys@minister.nsw.gov.au

nsw.gov.au

52 Martin Place Sydney NSW 2000



I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay respects to Elders past and present. I also acknowledge all the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander staff working with NSW Government at this time.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

OFFICIAL